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November 2023 

 
Nasal Flu Spray Immunisation e-consent must be completed for all year 
groups. 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please find attached a letter from the School Immunisation Team regarding your child’s flu 
immunisation for those students who have not yet received the vaccine. This is scheduled to take 
place at school on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December 2023. 
 
The letter contains the link to the e-consent which must be completed, even if you do not wish for 
your child to have the immunisation. The portal for this will close on Thursday 7th November 2023 
at 4:00pm. 
 
Under no circumstances can a child receive the immunisation without your consent as vaccines need 
to be ordered a week before.   
 
If you have any queries you can contact the Immunisation Team on Tel: 01483 728201 option 5. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Elliott 
 
Medical Coordinator 
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